
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and all the best whaea Osh 

It is with regret I have to inform you that whaea Osh  
(Room 13) will be leaving Mayfield School at the end of this 
Term (5 July).  
We are grateful to whaea Osh for the wonderful contribution 
that she has made to Mayfield. We have appreciated her 
sense of humour, creativity and energy with which she added 
that extra positive quality to the school. We wish her all the 
very best for the future.  
 
Kei te mihi ahau ki a koutou katoa 

…………………………………………………………………………………………  

Farewell Assembly 

To express our gratitude and to celebrate a wonderful working 

relationship, we will be farewelling whaea Osh at the final 

assembly on Friday 5 July at 11.00am. Parents/whanau are 

most welcome to the assembly.  

 

School Closes 
2.00pm 

Friday 5 July  
 
 

School Reopens 
                                       

Monday 22 July   
 
 

Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

Parent Teacher 

Conferences always stand 

out as one of the main 

events of the school year.  

Thank you for taking the time to meet   

with us during Parent Teacher  

Conferences. We enjoyed the 

opportunity to share your 

child’s progress with you. As 

always, please let us know how 

school is going for your son and/or  

daughter. We welcome your comments. 

 
The teachers have used a range of 

assessment tools as well their overall 

judgement of the progress to write and 

share the reports. It is a well-known 

fact that children who are supported in 

their learning both at school and home 

have a greater opportunity to succeed 

in their learning.  

CONGRATULATIONS I am very pleased to inform you that Mrs Joyce 

Joseph has accepted the position of Deputy Principal at Mayfield School.                          

Mrs Joseph is an experienced leader who is excited to share her knowledge 

and skills with the children, staff and the community. 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Hera Potangaroa who will be a new teacher 

in Team Te Rangi from Term 3. Also starting in Term 3 is Mrs Sneh Lata. She 

will be starting a new class due to roll growth in the Junior School                      

(Team Te Papa). Nau mai haere mai. 

Term 2 Highlights 

• The Instrument Making Show 

• Due Drops Visit & Other EOTC 

• Rhythm Interactive 

• Bully-Free Week 

• Vaiaso o le Gagana Samoa (Samoan Language Week) 

• Cluster Netball Tournament 

• Parent Teacher Conferences  

Start of Term 3 End of Term 2 

It was encouraging to see the students actively contribute to the 

conversations during the conferences. Student voice is greatly valued.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 
1 

Tommy-Jo Paerau-
Nikau 

For your enthusiasm and effort in working with 
numbers. 

Janaya Iakopo 
Being respectful and helpful when interacting 
with her classmates. 

Room 
2 Keanu Teaukura For being kind and helpful to others. 

Semu Tomasi 
For showing big improvement in his 
handwriting. 

Room 
3 Praise Kelsall 

Taking an active part in class discussions and 
supporting her friends. 

Sili Tarako 
Making great progress in Maths and solving 
word problems. 

Room 
5 

Ava Walker Showing respect towards teacher and 
classmates. 

Laurel Sanelivi 
Anderson 

His progress in learning. 

Room 
6 

Makalea Quensell Being responsible, helpful and showing 
positive attitude towards his learning. 

Easter Fiti Being helpful and kind in class and showing 
responsible attitude to all her learning areas. 

Room 
9 

Anahera Pakuivi Having a positive attitude towards learning. 

Keilona Tosoni Trying his best in all areas of his learning. 

Room 
11 

Tyler-Mason Morehu-
Pomare 

His outstanding score in e-asTTle Maths. 

Faith Kioa Her perseverance & positive attitude towards 
learning. 

Room 
12 

Kaitleen Afoa Bajwa Always putting 100% effort into her work. 

Manatisa Li Always being focused in your learning. 

Room 
13 

Hine Roberts- 
Shortland 

Showing great attitudes of an excellent leader 
in class. 

Gem Tokotini-Ngare Persevering through her learning with 
confidence & joy. 

Room 
14 

Locklan Lee 
Tongatama 

Learning to be cooperative when working in 
groups. 

Sila Talo Settling and exhibiting a positive outlook and 
attitude in the classroom. 

Three teams from Mayfield School participated in the Otara Cluster Netball 

Tournament. This was a fantastic event that brought much excitement and 

pride to the players and the school. The players looked smart in their 

uniforms and their performance on the courts was most impressive, 

achieving 2nd, 3rd and 4th places in the cluster.  

Class Certificate Winners 

Kia ora, Kia orana, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa lahi Atu, Bula 
Vinaka, Namaste, Ni Hao, As salaam alaikum,  Greetings to all.    
 

                                                                            

 

Mayfield success at the netball Tournament can be attributed to the 

wonderful coaching by Mrs Finau and whaea Benioni. The enthusiasm 

and motivation with which the students played their games was a credit to 

them and the coaches. Thank you, Mrs Finau, and whaea Benioni for the 

opportunity you provided for the students this term.   
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